
 
Kids & Youth News 

 

 

 

October 10: 

Kids, Youth & Young Adult SS Class: 

Leaving the church at 9 am for hiking at Grayson 

Highlands, hot dog lunch & hopefully see some 

wild horses. We ask that families plan to drive 

separately for COVID-19 safety. If you plan to go, 

please let Tammy know 336-699-3119. 

 

October 31: Drive Thru Trunk or Treat from 5 to 6 pm. We are called to reach out to our community 

& this is one way we can share God’s love in a safe manner during this time. There are several ways 

you can be involved. If you have questions, please see Tammy, Jessica, or Shirley: 

1. Come hand out candy as cars come through our parking lot. Decorate your trunk & dress up for 

fun, but keep all costumes & decorations positive or Biblically themed. 

2. Purchase bags of candy & we will make treat bags to give out. If you are not comfortable 

attending, you can make treat bags & someone will give them out for you. You can also donate 

money to help cover the cost of the treat bags & purchase of additional candy.   

3. The WMU will be giving out boxed meals & they can always use extra help. Please see Shirley 

Dinkins to help with the meal.   

Thanks, Tammy              

                                                                                    


